
 
 

F. No.2/3/2019-R&A  

Government of India 

Ministry of Corporate Affairs 

(R&A Division) 

---------- 

 

Ministry of Corporate Affairs (MCA) is inviting research proposals to carry out a study 

to “assess the likely impact of the IBC Code on the MSME Sector” under the 

“Funding Research and Studies, Workshops and Conferences etc.” a component part 

of a Central Sector Plan Scheme, titled “Corporate Data Management”.  Interested 

experts/institutions may furnish their research proposal on the above subject as 

soon as possible to Ministry of  Corporate Affairs, R & A Division, 8th  Floor, ‘B’ Wing, 

Lok Nayak Bhawan, Khan Market, New Delhi-110003, email: 

cdm.research@mca.gov.in; contact no. 011-24698973.  

(i) The details of Guidelines for funding research and studies, workshops and conferences etc. under the plan 

scheme” Corporate Data Management” on the MCA’s website (www. mca.gov.in) at Annexure I of 

http://www.mca.gov.in/Ministry/pdf/GuidelinesMCA_final_12022018.pdf. 

 

(ii) This notice can also be seen at Notice and Circulars section on the MCA’s website at the following link 

http://www.mca.gov.in/Ministry/pdf/CDMNoticeGuidelines_10042018.pdf. 

 

(iii)  Research proposals may be sent at cdm.research@mca.gov.in 
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